
Notice of Public Hearing - Hornick 
 

The Hornick City Council will hold a Public Hearing on April 8, 2024 at 7:00 pm at the Hornick City Office, 
400 Main St, Hornick, IA 51026 regarding the proposed amendments to the City Code pertaining to 
FLOODPLAIN MANAGEMENT REGULATIONS. 

It is the purpose of this Ordinance to protect and preserve the rights, privileges and property of the City 
of Hornick and its residents and to preserve and improve the peace, safety, health, welfare, and comfort 
and convenience of its residents by minimizing those flood losses described in this Ordinance. 

Amendments to the City’s Codes include the following Floodplain Management Sections:  Section 1- 
Definitions, Section 2- Statutory Authority, Section 3- General Provisions, Section 4- Administration, 
Section 5- Establishment of Zoning (Overlay) Districts, Section 6- Standards for Floodplain (Overlay) 
District, Section 7- Appointment and Duties of City Council, Section 8- Nonconforming Uses, Section 9- 
Penalties for Violation, and Section 10- Amendments as it pertains to the Flood Insurance Rate Maps 
(FIRM) for Woodbury County, the City of Hornick, panels 19193C0576E and 19193C0577E dated 7-17-
2024. 

This statement is a summary of the Floodplain Management Ordinance.  Anyone wishing to review the 
entire Ordinance may view a copy online at www.hornickiowa.com or at the Office of City Clerk 
on Mondays, Tuesdays, and Fridays from 9:00 to 5:00.  

Any interested person may file written objections or comments and may be heard orally with respect to 
the subject matter of the hearing. 
Lori Teel, City Clerk, City of Hornick 
 

http://www.hornickiowa.com/

